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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 7th January 2022 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas and New Year! 

It has been great to see all of the children back in school and 

looking smart in their school uniform. Please remember that it 

is important that the children come in wearing full school 

uniform, unless it is a PE/Outdoor learning session. For these 

sessions, children should be wearing plain black jogging 

bottoms/leggings, white or light blue round neck t-shirt and a 

plain black or logo round neck black jumper with trainers. 

These are available to purchase here.  

 

Class Day/s for PE/Outdoor 

Learning clothing 

Julia Donaldson Monday 

Friday 

Oliver Jeffers Monday 

Thursday 

Judith Kerr Friday 

Roald Dahl Tuesday 

Enid Blyton Tuesday 

Michael Morpurgo Wednesday 

Anthony Browne Monday 

Thursday 

Michael Rosen Wednesday 

 

Children have already started to explore their new topics and 

I was very impressed by the start of the Roald Dahl Class 

topic of ‘Moving Monsters’. I am looking forward to seeing the 

children’s designs and final products. 

I also know that the Anthony Browne Class are very excited 

about their new pets, although I am a little bit nervous about 

having a dinosaur farm in school! 

Thank you to Mya in Year 5 for sharing all of her learning with 

me today. It was fantastic to see the progress she is making – 

well done!  

I would also like to say a big well done to Shelbie in Year 6 for 

the amazing progress she continues to make in reading. Great 

resilience! 

Yesterday you should have received a link to a Parent Survey. 

Thank you to everyone who has already completed it. We will 

be using the results to help inform our ongoing improvements 

to the school.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes, 

 

Debbie Conroy 

 

All children in OWLS may come in to school 

on Friday 14th January in Non-Uniform! 

FINAL AUTUMN 

House Points 

WINNERS 

Owls 
7538 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of 

Amazon Voucher: Ronnie Smith  

Julia Donaldson 86.7% 

Judith Kerr 84.8% 

Oliver Jeffers 79.7% 

Roald Dahl 96.4% 

Enid Blyton 87.8% 

Michael Morpurgo 89.7% 

Year 6 89% 

Anthony Browne 75.3% 

 

NEW STARTERS SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

Please remember to apply for a Reception 

place by 15th January 2022 if you have a child 

due to start Reception in September 2022. 

 

The Application must be completed online 

and can be found here. 
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